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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Two Applicants Seek Approval in Wake County 
 

RALEIGH – Raleigh Radiology, LLC and The Bone and Joint Surgery Clinic, LLP have 
filed certificate of need applications with the North Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services.   
 

The Bone and Joint Surgery Clinic, LLP proposes to expand the types of procedures 
performed on an existing MRI scanner acquired in 2006 at its facility as part of a 
demonstration project in Raleigh.  The project is expected to cost $90,000 and would be 
completed in April 2020. 
 
Public hearings for these projects will be held consecutively on October 21 beginning at 
10 a.m. in conference room 104, Brown Building, Dorothea Dix Campus, 809 Ruggles 
Drive, Raleigh.  

 
For more information contact:  
 
 Tanya M. Saporito, Project Analyst 
 Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 
 Tanya.saporito@dhhs.nc.gov 
 

#  #  # 

Raleigh Radiology, LLC proposes to develop a new diagnostic center – Raleigh 
Radiology Cameron Village - in a medical office building in Raleigh. The project is 
expected to cost $2.8 million and would be completed in January 2021. 
 


